
 

 

 

 

 

Don Neyer Way 

 

Trillium at Twin Lakes will be a one-way street separated by an island that flows 

between the three buildings. Today, we are excited to announce that the new street will 

be named Don Neyer Way. 

As the fourth generation of the Neyer family to run the business, Don and his brothers 

worked together from the 1950s to the 1990s, Don was named CEO in 1969. He 

championed the design-build method Neyer Properties is still famous for.  

Don Neyer and his wife Phyllis moved to Twin Lakes in 2012. Don was involved in many 

projects and work groups and was a true “Friend of Twin Lakes.” Don served as the 

Twin Lakes Resident Representative to the Board and mentored many associates 

through his honest and practical guidance. While serving on a $50 million construction 

project, his background provided the expertise of a construction manager without paying 

a salary. 

Don believed in “service above self” and left a legacy of service to his community. He 

received many awards for his service, including being named one of The Greatest 

Living Cincinnatians in 2019. However, his greatest service was to his wife of 63 years, 

Phyllis. He was devoted to her throughout their marriage and then lovingly cared for and 

advocated for her during her journey with cognitive loss.  

Don was well-loved by associates and fellow residents at Twin Lakes, who appreciated 

his efforts for the community and Phyllis. He demonstrated the power of community and 

exemplified selflessness, dedication, and service to others. 

Life Enriching Communities is proud that he and Phyllis called Twin Lakes home and 

are thrilled to honor him with a street named Don Neyer Way. 

 


